
 
 

 

June 27, 2008 

Zanier says he received a “green light” for 
reconfiguration of Unmik 
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
UNMIK chief Lamberto Zanier said on Thursday that he had got the “green light” 
from New York to begin a reorganisation of the international administration in 
Kosovo. 
 
After a meeting with Kosovo President Fatmir Sejdiu, Zanier said that conditions had 
been provided for the start, as he put it, of the 120-day reconfiguration of the UNMIK 
operation in Kosovo. 
 
He added that it would take four months to finalise the  process and that he saw the 
end of October as the deadline by which the process should be completed.  
 
Asked to comment on the announcements regarding the formation of a Serb 
parliament in Kosovo, he said that he did not expect that that would change the reality 
on the terrain. 
 
 

 


